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Postgraduate students from the Department of Geography and Environmental Studies joined 
their counterparts from Germany for the annual international summer school held in Nanyuki 
and Naivasha, Kenya. The joint Kenyan-German field school focuses on issues of rural and 
urban development, local socio-ecological systems and global connections. The key idea of the 
field school is to first do an overview excursion through the central areas of Kenya and then 
concentrate on one particular area at Lake Naivasha to do a field school together with a training 
exercise on applied research methods in small independent groups. The field school was 
organized by University of Bonn (Germany), CETRAD Kenya and the University of Nairobi. 
The field class coordinators were Prof. dr. Detlef Miller-Mahn (Bonn), Dr. Boniface Kiteme 
(CETRAD), Dr. Sam Owuor (UoN) and Andreas Gemahlich (Bonn). Our sincere thanks go to 
CETRAD and University of Bonn! We here are: Antony Ogolla, Teresia Wanjiku, Esther 
Muiruri, Sally Tirimba, Jackline Wakuyu, Purity Wanjohi, William Andahi, Edwin Ameso, 
Thomas Okari, Delphine Mutuyimana and Claudine Uwitije. 

 


